
 

 

26th February 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On 10th March 2025 we will be migrating from Squid to School Comms (Parentpay). Money should 
continue to be held under the catering purse until the end of 7th March 2025 to  
enable students to eat in the school canteen. I advise though that parents cancel any automatic top 
up now and start to run down their child’s balance on the system.  
  
To sign up for School Comms to pay for catering, trips and equipment for your child, go to 
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/register or download the School Gateway app.   
 

  
 
Press 'Sign Up' then enter the email and mobile number your school has on record.   
 
Press 'Send PIN'. · You are now ready to log in and start using School Gateway. You will need to 
remember/note down this PIN as you will require it as authentication for login details.  
 
Please ensure your School Gateway account is setup by Monday 10th March 2025.  If you experience 
any difficulties in setting up the account, please note that we will hold a drop-in session on Tuesday 
4th March 2025 from 2.30pm-4.00pm at the High School.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs D Wheeler 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/register

